Bea Claydon

From: Wexford Receptionist

Sent: 25 February 2013 11.28

To: Licensing Staff ' :

Subject: FW: Proposed dumping in Dublin Bay by D.CC. EPA number  S0018-01 -
DCC new information..docx

Attachments:

Rec’d at info@epa.ie

Ann Rochford,

Programme Officer,
Environmental Protection Agency,
P.O. Box 3000,

Johnstown Castle Estate,
Wexford.

Bosca Poist 3000,

Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin,
Contae Loch Garman.

Tel: 00353 53 91 60600

Fax: 00353 53 91 60699
Email: info@Pepa.ie

web: www.epa.ie

Lo Call: 1890 33 55 99 R
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From: Peadar Farrell [mailto:peadar.farl@gmail.com] o\“\\\L@
Sent: 25 February 2013 11:24 F°
To: Wexford Receptionist YA
Subject: Proposed dumping in Dublin Bay by D.CC. E® N"ﬂQ\mber 50018-01
| ' &

S

Hello S
EN

R

Please find enclosed letter that | have poste’g‘gt% you today concerning the new information form DCC posted on
\

your website.
&

Regards

Peadar Farrell

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
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49 Foxfield Avénu'e,
Raheny,
Dublin 5

25-2-2013

RE: Dublin City Council application to dump spoil/waste in Dublin Bay

Dear Sir/Madam, &
‘ \(@\

Q°
N
o‘t\0 Q)

| note the submission of a 100 page d@‘ggsment by Dublin City Council in
support of their application dategggom@our Website 20/2/2013. Entitled Letter

from Applicant - Updated App.Assmt z@d@
Q
s

ThlS date is 20 days later thcgtothe last date for the Public to make observations
on the Applicant documetits. '

Are we the Public entitled to a suitable period of time to study and
reply/comment on this new document?

Yours Sincerely

Peadar Farrell
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